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Dear Sir/Madam

DISCHARGE OF CONDITION 23 OF 10/01642/OUT   

HEYFORD PARK, CAMP ROAD, UPPER HEYFORD.      

Thank you for consulting us on this matter. We received the letter on 25 March 2014  and we are now in a position to respond.

We advise that the requirements of condition 23 has NOT been met for the following reasons:

· A surface water drainage scheme for Parcel D1b has not been submitted.
· Drainage calculations for the 1 and 30 year storm event have not been submitted. We would also value a clarification as to the impact of a 7 day storm event for both summer and winter on the proposed drainage network.
· The drainage calculations for Parcel B2a show repeated instances of flooding from the proposed drainage network. Further clarification is required on the onsite flooding and what the impact of this would be.
· We require an overall understanding of how the catchment and parcels interact within the context of the strategic development drainage i.e. balancing ponds.
Yours faithfully,

Mr Jack Moeran

Planning Advisor

